## Dear Mayfield Residents,



Mayfield Town Clean-up will be Monday, May 9<sup>th</sup> thru Monday, May 16<sup>th</sup>. Whites Sanitation will have a large dumpster at the park. They will dump it once for no extra charge so please take this opportunity to clean-up your yards and property. Mayfield is a beautiful little community, let's all of us help to keep it that way.

With spring soon approaching please be respectful of the laws in Mayfield concerning motorcycles and 4 wheelers. Please be respectful of town residents as you travel around town.

We wanted to once again remind you to please put your garbage cans right to the edge of the road. It will help protect roads from breaking off when the heavy trucks have to pull off to get your garbage can.

Thank you, Mayfield Town Council

X OF

March 1, 2016





Mayfield Town Clean-up will be Monday, May 9<sup>th</sup> thru Monday, May 16<sup>th</sup>. Whites Sanitation will have a large dumpster at the park. They will dump it once for no extra charge so please take this opportunity to clean-up your yards and property. Mayfield is a beautiful little community, let's all of us help to keep it that way.

With spring soon approaching please be respectful of the laws in Mayfield concerning motorcycles and 4 wheelers. Please be respectful of town residents as you travel around town.

We wanted to once again remind you to please put your garbage cans right to the edge of the road. It will help protect roads from breaking off when the heavy trucks have to pull off to get your garbage can.

Thank you, Mayfield Town Council



March 1, 2016





Mayfield Town Clean-up will be Monday, May 9<sup>th</sup> thru Monday, May 16<sup>th</sup>. Whites Sanitation will have a large dumpster at the park. They will dump it once for no extra charge so please take this opportunity to clean-up your yards and property. Mayfield is a beautiful little community, let's all of us help to keep it that way.

With spring soon approaching please be respectful of the laws in Mayfield concerning motorcycles and 4 wheelers. Please be respectful of town residents as you travel around town.

We wanted to once again remind you to please put your garbage cans right to the edge of the road. It will help protect roads from breaking off when the heavy trucks have to pull off to get your garbage can.

Thank you, Mayfield Town Council